
I  support state funding for Prairie Public and am in opposition to HB 1255.  Please vote 

Nay.  

I count on Prairie Public for unbiased news, thoughtful entertainment, ND history and my 

conduit to NPR. I live in rural Norway Township and connect with the rest of our state 

through Prairie Public.  

Thank you, Bruce Magidson  


